
 

 

 

In August, we got the devastating news 

that our beloved Sr. Lil had passed 

away. As many of you know, Lillian 

attended both the elementary and high 

schools, graduating in 1967. 

 

Entering the Novitiate in 1968 she made 

her religious profession in 1971. Sr. Lil 

taught and was principal at SJU and 

then spent the last 20+ years as a 

teacher and Vice Principle at St. John 

the Evangelist Elementary School. 

She was a very active and supportive 

member of our alumnae association 

board and will be sadly missed at our 

luncheon. 

 

Thank you for your service to our 

community.  Rest in Peace 
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Sr. Lillian Repack, OSU  

Hello Alumnae, 

As we embark on the preparations for this year's luncheon, I can't 

help but feel a special connection to the Class of '74. For me, 

these remarkable ladies were my Big Sisters during our time 

together at St. John’s. Memories flood back…. getting “babied” on 

Baby Day or a laughter-filled trip to Farrell’s with a blindfolded 

birthday girl. And who could forget the bittersweet Move Up Day 

when we bid farewell to our Big Sisters as they prepared for 

graduation? This year's luncheon promises to be an opportunity 

to create new memories and strengthen the bonds that were 

formed decades ago. 

Volunteers Needed! 

As always, the success of our events relies on the support of our 

incredible alumnae community. We are currently seeking 

volunteers to assist with various tasks during the luncheon, 

including set up, registration, and selling raffle tickets. 

Additionally, we are grateful for any donations of raffle items to 

make this event even more special. This year, I am seeking a 

dedicated alumna who would like to take over the production of 

this newsletter. Unfortunately, my current commitments prevent 

me from giving it the attention it deserves. If you are passionate 

about keeping our alumnae community connected and informed, 

please email sjualumnae@gmail.com to express your interest. 

I look forward to seeing many of you at the luncheon next month! 

Let's come together to celebrate the Class of '74 and create new 

memories that will last a lifetime. 

Theresa Keane Class of '77 

 

 

 

 

In September we got the devastating news that Sr. 
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Baby Day 

Diana Zago SI Queen 



 

 

 

 

 

Condolences to the Shasky family on the loss of 

their brother Joe Jr in February. Joe’s mother 

Diane was an Ursuline grad and he and his 

siblings attended the elementary school. He is 

survived by sisters JoAnn, ’76 and Sandy, ’78, his 

father Joe Sr, brother Matt, wife Noreen and 

their children. 

 

 

Rest In Peace Maria Armonio, Class of ’88 who 

passed away in November.  Affectionately 

known as Mahal, she leaves behind her mother, 

son and grandson and many extended family 

and friends. 

 

 

Kimberly Denny, Class of ‘81passed away 

peacefully in September after a lengthy illness.  

Condolences to Kim’s family and friends. 

 

 

Rest in Peace MaryAnne McDonnell Prinvale, 

Class of ’68 who passed away in July. MaryAnne 

was also an elementary school graduate where 

she made a lifelong friendship with classmate 

Suzi Noard.  Condolences to her family and 

friends. 

 

MAY THEY REST IN PEACE AND ALWAYS 

BE IN OUR THOUGHTS & PRAYERS 

 

 

NEWS 

NEWS 

Please send in your latest news for inclusion in the 

Fall newsletter.  It is great to hear from all our 

Alumnae-tell us about what is going on in your life - 

both big & small.  Send your news to us at the 

address listed below or to our email address:  

sjualumnae@gmail.com 

And Dues 

It’s never too late to pay dues! Your $15 yearly dues 

support the activities of the Alumnae Association 

including publication of the newsletter, preparing for 

the annual luncheon and donations to the Ursuline 

Sisters and St. Johns Parish & School.  Mail your check 

to : 

St. John Ursuline Alumnae Assoc.,  

5214 F Diamond Heights Blvd #330, 

San Francisco, CA  94131-2175 

 

Golden Diplomas 

Many of you have asked about receiving a Golden 

Diploma if you were not able to attend the luncheon.  

We can provide diploma for dues paying members.  

Send your request to sjualumnae@gmail.com.  

Raffle Donations 

As you know we are in need of raffle prizes for our 

luncheon.  Last year we were able to raise more than 

$1500 which was donated to the Ursulines and St. 

Johns.  Please bring your donations to the luncheon 

or email us to make arrangements.  Thank you! 

 

 

NEWS AND DUES 

ASSET REPORT 

Checking balance:    $9222 

CD balance:     $7581 

 

Submitted by Christine Keane, Treasurer 
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ANNUAL MASS AND LUNCHEON 
 

Join us for our all-class luncheon honoring the Class of 1974 

 as they receive their Golden Diplomas. 

Sunday, April 21st 

The Mass will be celebrated at St. John the Evangelist Church at 10 am.  

 The Luncheon will follow at 11:30 am at the 

 Basque Cultural Center, 559 Railroad, South San Francisco 

 

 

 

NAME___________________________________________________________ 

 

 

MAIDEN NAME__________________________________________________ 

 

 

ADDRESS _______________________________________________________ 

 

 

CLASS YEAR__________________PHONE NO:_______________________ 

 

 

E-MAIL ADDRESS: _______________________________________________ 

 

 

NAME (for diploma, ’74 only) ____________________________________ 

 

 

Please Indicate your Menu Choice: 

 

 Chicken $55 ________ Salmon $55 _____  Mushroom Risotto $50_______ 

  

Send this form with your check to: 

 

Ursuline Alumnae Assoc, 5214 F Diamond Heights Blvd. #330, San Francisco, CA 94131-2175 

. 

The reservation & payment must be received no later than April 10, 2024 

 

We are requesting donations of items for our raffle and volunteers on the day of the 

event to help set up.  Contact us at sjualumnae@gmail.com with questions 

 

Pay online:  https://www.sjualumnae.com/2024-

luncheon.html 
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